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In Reply Refer To: ,

Dockets: 50-313/85-11
50-368/85-11 .

|

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Gene Campbell, Senior

Management Representative |

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your letter of April 25, 1986, which responded to our
April 1, 1986, letter that transmitted Report 50-313/85-11; 50-368/85-11 and
the five deficiencies identified therein. As a result of our review, we have
discussed with your Mr. M. Tull (during a telephone call on May 28, 1986) the
need for additional information. In particular, we feel that the schedule for
completion of your corrective actions is not being provided in a timely manner
and ask that you submit one as requested. We consider these deficiencies to
be of such importance as to warrant quicker resolutions, and we consider

,

October 1,1986, as a reasonable date for completion of these corrective '

actions.

Please provide your revised schedule for correcting these deficiencies within
30 days of the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

%ginal Signed by;" i

J. E. Gagliardo, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

cc:
| J. M. Levine, Director
l Site Nuclear Operations

Arkansas Nuclear One
1 P. O. Box 608

Russellville, Arkansas 72801

Arkansas Radiation Control Program Director
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